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29th July, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Assalamualykum

The School will be closed from Friday 31st July, 2020 on account of EID-UL-AD’HA festival and

Monday 3¢ August, 2020 which is Farmers’ Day.

However, normal classes will resume on Tuesday, 4th August, 2020.

HAPPY EID-UL-AD’HA FROM SCHOOL MANAGEMENT TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE
GENERAL COUNCIL, PARENTS, STAFF AND STUDENTS.
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M.Y. Patel (Mr.) P.G. BOX 35291,
ADMINISTRATIVE MANAGER LUSAKA -ZAMBIA.




